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Monday 4th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Secondary School Applications 

 

I just wanted to remind you all that the deadline for completing the Secondary School 

Application Form is November 1st 2021. Obviously, many of you will be waiting for the Kent 

Test results day on 21st October 2021 before you complete the online form which is perfectly 

understandable.  

 

On our school website you will find a tab in the Parent Information section called Admission 

to Secondary School 2022. Here you will find a video of a PowerPoint presentation where I 

talk through the slides and hopefully answer any questions you may have. On this page on our 

website there is a copy of the Local Authority Secondary Admissions Book and also all the 

deadline dates. 

 

Once you have completed the application process, please could you email 

manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk to let us know that you have made your application. 

 

If after watching the video presentation and reading the booklet you have any further 

questions regarding the process, please feel free to contact the school and we will be more 

than happy to help.  

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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